Minutes/Grayson County Electoral Board

September 8, 2016

Members Present: Sarah Osborne, Chair; Charles Sturgill, Vice Chair; Gloria Price, Secretary; Cody Wingate, General Registrar

Chair Osborne called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. in the Voter Registration Office.

The Budget was perused and looks in good order.

Ballots are waiting for approval and Paper Ballots will be printed the week of September 12.

We hired our new Voting MachineCustodian, Corinne Greeson. Custodians James Jones and Corinne Greeson will start the L & A Testing in the week of September 19, 2016. One voting machine will need to be ready for Absentee voting which begins September 23, 2016.

The letters to Chief Officers and Officers of Election informing them of the October 24 Training were approved and made ready for mailing. The OE training will involve material from Department of Elections, possibly power point of the online training and problem solving scenarios. We will honor our senior Officer Mildred Anderson for her dedication and long service.

No further business, Chief Osborne adjourned.

Approved:

Sarah C. Osborne, Chair

Respectfully Submitted:

Gloria Price, Secretary

Charles Sturgill, Vice Chair